DIANNE FEINSTEIN COMMITTEE ON FOREIGN RELATIONS

CALIFORMA COMMITTEE ON THE JUDICIARY

Limted States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-0504

QOctober 2, 1995

Mr. Dennis K. Rathbun

Director, Office of Congressional Affaire
Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Rathbun:

INQUIRY FROM: Richard M. Dean (Reference #: rcl-35430)

RE: San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station

I am forwarding the attached constituent inquiry for
your review and consideration. I believe that my
constituent would benefit from your direct response to the
specific issues raised in the enclosed letter.

I would appreciate it if you would return your
rasponse, in duplicate, as quickly as possible so that I
can share the information with my constitueat.

Since my office receives a large volume of mail,
refer your return correspondence to the attention of
Robert Lum in my Washington office. Please also include
the constituent’s name and reference number in your
response, If you have any further questions, Robert can
be reached at (202) 224-3841.

ncerely,
@ﬂf_;\

Dianne Feinstein
United States Senator
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2733 E. Pine Creek Circle
Fullerton, CA 92635-29306
July 21, 1995

Ms. Dianne Feinstein, Senator
State of California

C/0 United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510-0504

Dear Senator Feinstein:

Earller in the year we received correspondences from the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission regarding the "Gross Negligence" of Southern
California Edision and the lack of an escape plan and routes away
from the San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station for the citizens and
residents of San Clemente,

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission mentioned tha. the final report
would be ready in July of 1995 and &s of yet | have not recelved any
information as to the findings of the investication into this despicable
situation. Have you received any further correspondence from the
Nuclear Regulatory Commission or a copy of the report from the
N.R.C. about 10 CFR 2,2067

When the report s available | would like to be sent a copy to the
above address. Thank you so very much for your time effort and
follow through in getting the escape routes reopened for evacuation
away from San Onofre for the citizens and residents of San Clemente.
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Mr, Richard M. Dean
Resident/voter




